January 21, 2011

Dear Mr. Donnie Snow,

| am writing this letter to ask you about using the John Bryant Center this year for my daughter
Shikeyla Buckley’s 2011 graduation dinner party. | am a single parent without much income
and my daughter is an Honor Roll student at Washington Park High School who has dreams of
being a pediatric neurosurgeon. As a proud parent | would love to host a dinner party to honor
her for her success but | don’t have the funds to do so. Please let me know if you can help. |
can be contacted directly at 262-664-4383 by phone or at 2605 Taylor Ave Racine, Wi 53403 by

mail. Thank you in advance for your time and consideration in this matter.

Sincerely,

Chowds. Lizon

Charita Itson.

P.S. Gladys Itson, Shikeyla’s Grandmother says, “Thank you!”
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